
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 
4/3 - End of 25’er Attendance Cycle 
5/3 - Inverell Zone Soccer Trials 
5/3 - Clean Up Australia Activities 
26/3 - Zone Rugby League Trials 
30/3 - Whole school Easter Cooking Day 
1/ 4 - Last day of Term 1 

 

 

Week 6 Term 1 

1st March 2021 

PBL Award Recipients 

Merit Award Recipients 

Student of the Week and  

PBL Bear Recipients 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must 

present to the front office and 

follow the protocols displayed 

including scanning QR Code. This 

process will continue until further 

notice. 

Updating contacts 

If your details have changed eg: phone 

number, address or emergency contacts. 

Please ring the office to update on 67 233 

437.  Thank you 



Principal’s Report 
Congratulations Malika 
 
A huge congratulations to Malika who was selected in the North West Girls PSSA Basketball Team on Friday. 
We are so excited about this selection!!!! Malika will represent our school and region at the State 
Championships next term. This selection highlights that our students can match it with students from other 
schools including larger ones when they are willing to step out of their comfort zone. 
 
Year 6 Leaders Badge Ceremony 

Our leader’s induction assembly was held last Tuesday 23rd February. It was heartening to see our Year 6 
leaders formally accept their positions with pride. We look forward to watching the leadership qualities of 
these students grow over the remainder of the year. 

Attendance 

Our school has a very strong focus on student attendance. It has been proven that regular school attendance 
has a positive impact on student achievement and social outcomes. It is for this reason all students are 
encouraged to attend school on time every day that it is operational. Students that attend 25 days in a row are 
known as 25’ers. This Thursday, I will recognise students who have achieved this status. I am aware that at 
times, students need to be away due to sickness, medical appointments or family business. For this reason, 
students who have attended over 95% of the time this term will also be recognised.    

Regional Swimming 

Today Tytrell, Malika, Kiarra and Ahkeila are competing at the Regional Swimming Carnival in Armidale. 
These four students are swimming in the Peter Dobson Small School Relay. Malika will also swim in her 50m 
freestyle age race and senior girls backstroke. We look forward to hearing how they swam when they return. 

Zone Soccer Trials 

Selected students will participate in the Zone Soccer Trials this Friday. Please ensure permission notes are 
returned.  

School Planning 

We are currently working through the developmental process for our 2021-2024 School Improvement Plan. 
This plan will identify measures, activities and initiatives to enhance student reading and numeracy skills and 
knowledge, whilst continuing to support student engagement and connection with school. Teacher 
assessment and feedback practices will be identified to support student achievement across the entire school 
setting. As the strategic directions are further refined, feedback will once again be sought from the school 
community to ensure the directions meet the needs of our context. 

Canteen 

A huge thank you to Sharnee for volunteering in the canteen last Wednesday. Ordering lunch and recess was 
certainly a highlight for the students. The canteen will once again be operational this week. Organising the 
lunch order and necessary money the night before will make the process easier. We have attached lunch 
order bags to this newsletter to assist with this process. 

I look forward to another fabulous fortnight of learning at Tingha Public School. 

Melinda Partridge 
Principal 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Furniture for sale 

We still have a few items for sale mainly student tables. If you 
would like to purchase any, please contact the school on  

67 233 437 to arrange a time. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A snapshot of the Year 4/5/6 children engaging in some of their learning activities in 

the morning session of learning.. 

 

 

Spotlight on 

4/5/6 

During the week all the students give 

news to the class. They have learned  to 

use a clear voice, eye contact  and body 

language to engage the audience. 

As you can see the students work in small groups. They work independently 
but are also guided and encouraged by staff  to support success and  
progress with their learning The students eagerly stopped for a quick photo.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyday the students enjoy having a brain break from their learning by participating 

in either a game of handball, soccer or some relaxing yoga. 

 

 

 

The use of technology, every day, is another  

way the students engage and consolidate with 

their learning. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Tuesday 23rd February we held our Badge Ceremony for our Leaders and SRC. It was great to 
have the parents/carers of these students present to pin the badges on their children. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Badge Ceremony 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 19th February students whose times made the cut off at the Small Schools Swimming 

Carnival, competed at the Zone Swimming Carnival in Inverell. We were lucky enough to have our 

relay team of Kiarra, Malika, Ahkeila and Tytrell finish first in the Peter Dobson Small School Relay 

to advance to the Regional Swimming Carnival along with Malika who advanced for 50M freestyle 

and 50M backstroke in her age group. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Zone Swimming 

Carnival 



Canteen News 

Thank you to all who supported the Canteen on its reopening last week.  A huge thank you to 
Sharnee for volunteering again this week. We hope to have a roster out in the next few weeks, for 
those who have expressed an interest in volunteering. Attached to the newsletter are 2 lunch bags 
for the next 2 Canteen days. Your cooperation in filling these bags out for your child/children before 
they attend the Canteen is appreciated. If you do not have the exact money for the order, any change 
can be added to the Canteen book beside your child’s name to be used at a later date.  

A reminder that a NO BOOKING UP policy is in place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


